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Sayers, Margery

From: Star and Todd <starntodd@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 10:19 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: CR89-2019 Land near 108 and Columbia Rd

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Council Members,

Please do not sell land near the corner of 108 and Columbia Rd to developers. It could be used to ease traffic by

widening road or adding a lane, or made into green space. There is no economic value to Howard County to sell it to a

developer.

Sincerely,

S Dolbier
9119 Northfield Rd
EllicottCityMD

Sent from my JPhone



Sayers, Margery

From: Candice Van Sickle <candice.vansickle@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 9, 2019 9:41 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: Old Route 108

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the

sender.]

Dear Council

Please use the land on Old Route 108 for the purpose of traffic relief at the corner of 108 and Columbia Road. Also,

you can put two houses from Habitat for Humanity on this land.

-Candice Van Sickle

4245 Red Bandana Way
Ellicott City, MD 21042-5928


